Following the announcement by the Prime Minister tonight (23rd March 2020) Wealden
Crematorium will now be restricting attendance at funeral services to immediate family only
for at least the next three weeks. This will take effect from 9am Tuesday 24th March 2020.

Those who do attend the services must follow the social distancing guidelines of sitting at
least 6 feet apart unless they live in the same household. The Ceremony Hall is large enough
for this distance to be accommodated.

Please can you advise your families of this new restriction - | know this is going to be hard
for them especially at such a difficult time. But don't forget that we do offer webcasting as
an option for those who are no longer able to come to the service. This can be ordered
direct from Obitus.

For further information on the Coronavirus guidance please visit


http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

